
Sibir.ru to Launch Courses in Russian as a Foreign Language
for International Students

Event date: 31 october – 30 november 2022

Sibir.ru Centre for the third time has received grant
support for conducting courses for international
students. In 2020 and 2021, more than 2.500
applications from more than 80 countries were
submitted to the centre.

This year the lecturers of the Chair of Russian as a Foreign Language and Pre-Admission Department
developed 7 unique courses, 7 philological games and master classes. 150 students successfully passed
the state exam in Russian as a foreign language.

Course Level Mode Period Aim
Express training for the test
of Russian as a foreign
language, history of Russia,
and the fundamentals of the
legislation of the Russian
Federation

А1-А2 online 31 October —18
November 2022

Patent registration, obtaining a
temporary residence permit and
a residence permit

Fundamentals of network
communication А2+

Krasnoyarsk, pr.
Svobodny, 82,
bldg. 1

31 October — 30
November 2022

Understanding the language of
the Internet

Каникулы FM В1 online 7-30 November
2022 Improving auditory skills

Fundamentals of business
communication В1 online 2-30 November

2022
Planning collaboration with
Russian-speaking clients and
partners

Russia: cultural code В1 online 1-30 November
2022

Expanding knowledge about the
Russian culture

Improve your study skills В1+ online 1-30 November
2022

Studying or planning to study at
Russian universities

Each course includes 9 offline meetings with a lecturer, as well as work on the E-Siberia platform,
displaying course materials with assignments and final tests. We offer convenient scheduling options for
listeners in different time zones.

“Our lecturers focused on the audience that had studied the Russian language before and is
now striving to improve their knowledge. Each course is aimed at a specific group:
businessmen, students from neighbouring countries and beyond, as well as foreign citizens
planning to live in the territory of the Russian Federation. The Russian language will unite
everyone,” says Liudmila Kulikova, head of the project.



The first classes start on 31 October 2022.
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